
A Word from the Committee…… 

 

Thank you to all the members who responded to the President’s letter regarding the 
Social Club and how it operates.  The responses were extremely positive and 
rewarding. 
 
There is one new member this month which puts us at 60 paid-up members.   
Don’t forget to spread the word and take advantage of the discounted membership 
rates until February 2015 
Volunteers are essential  to make the club’s fun times happen.   
If you would like to help out with any of the events coming up please see a Committee 
member. 
 
The Committee meet in the last week of the month to pull together the newsletter and 
set dates for coming events.  
If you have any suggestions for the Social Club there is a Suggestion Box on the bar. 
Please make sensible suggestions if you want them considered. 
 
 

FREE POOL SUNDAYS FOR ALL!!! 
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Birthday Call 

Many happy returns to 

the following members 

who are celebrating a 

birthday in August. 

You keep great       

company with the likes 

of actor Dustin Hoff-

man, sportsman Roger 

Federer and Spice Girl 

Geri Halliwell who also 

celebrate their birth-

days in August 

The Social Club would 

like to shout you a  

celebratory drink. 

Please see Bar Staff 

 

Colin McGifford 

Matt Renahan 

Your Editor - Amanda 
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Pool Club News 

The Salty Dog will be hosting the Mangawhai Bowling Club for a pool 

Competition on Saturday 23 August. Names to be put on the board and  

comp starts at 1.30pm 

Te Atatu North RSA re-challenge will be held on 6 September starting at 1pm.  The 

bus will leave the Salty at 11.30 for travel down to the comp. 

We will also be re-challenging the Hobsonville RSA on Sunday 21 September at  

Hobsonville.   

Please put your names on the board if you intending to play and let us know if you will 

be taking the bus. 

 

SOCIAL CLUB FREE POOL IS TUESDAY, THURSDAY AND SUNDAY 
 

Ladies Pool Comp 

 

The new ladies pool competition has started 

and the first end of month game has yielded 

the results below.   

It’s early days gals so anyone can win!  

At the end of the September game a  

presentation of a $150 voucher for a free pool 

cue and case will be awarded, which is  

redeemable from Stirling Sports in Warkworth 

 

  

 

 JULY AUG SEPT TOTAL 

     

AMANDA 2   2 

DEBZ 8   8 

CELIA 2   2 

SHAZ 5   5 

SHARON 5   5 

KIM 2   2 

DEZ 0   0 

TRACY 0   0 

JO  5   5 
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End of Month In-house Pool Comp 

 

Congratulations to Jay Jay and Graeme Carley who took 

out the End of Month Doubles Pool Comp and won the 

$100 bar tab.   

Our next end of month comp will be on Sunday 31  

August   

 

 

August Quiz Nights 

The first of our quiz nights will be held on 6th 

August, then each Wednesday during the 

month. Start time is 7pm so be early for the 

best seats. 

Raffles have been put together and the pro-

ceeds will be going to Warkworth  Wellsford 

Hospice - our charity of choice. 

Please let the bar staff know if you are keen 

to enter - Team (4 people) Entry Fee is $5 

per person each week. 

 

Car Boot Sale 

The Car Boot Sale is back - every Sunday in the car park of the Salty Dog. 

Exhibitors fee is $8 per car 

Bring along your bric-a-brac and all that useful stuff you’ve been hoarding in your garages  

and make some extra $$$ 

   

For any further information please contact Kristen on       

021 271 2222 or email  

kn_lazydays@hotmail.com.  All proceeds will go to  

Koolkids, a local non-profit childcare programme 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Annual Membership Rates 

 

As of 1st April the Social Club passed the six months mark of operation.  

It is usual for clubs to reduce membership fees for the second six months of the year.  

The committee will be extending the financial year from October 2014 to February 2015 

So next years fees will be due in February 2015 

Half year subs are listed below. 

Ordinary Member – $15.00 

Family Membership – $25 per family  (2 adults plus children under the age of 18) 

Pensioners – $10 

 

Take advantage of the reduced fees today and see a Committee Member to sign up. 
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Darts 

Darts night is being held 

on Tuesdays now straight 

after the social Club Raf-

fles. 

Keep practising as there 

will be a Darts Comp 

being announced soon. 

Watch this space! 

 

 

 

Winter Games 

Starting September 

$20 per team (4 + 1   

reserve) 

Watch this space for   

further information 

 

 

 

 

 

 


